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Ann Cole 

From: Ann Cole 

Sent: Monday, August 24,20094:55 PM 

To: Office of Commissioner McMurrian 

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase 

Thank you. Per your instructions, this information will be placed in Docket No. 080677-EI. 

From: Office of Commissioner McMurrian 
Sent: Monday, August 24,2009 11:58 AM 
To: Ann Cole 
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase 

This office has received an e-mail from Charlotte Greenbarg, President, The Broward Coalition, 
Inc., regarding docket 080677-EI. 

The e-mail has not been viewed or considered in any way by Commissioner McMurrian. Under the 
terms of the advisory opinion from the Commission on Ethics (issued July 24,1991 as CEO 91-31-July 
19, 1991), the e-mail does not constitute an ex parte communication by virtue of the fact that it was not 
shown to the Commissioner. Because it is not deemed to be an ex parte communication, it does not 
require dissemination to parties pursuant to the provisions of section 350.042, Florida Statutes. 
However, in such cases Commissioner McMurrian has requested that a copy of the e-mail be placed in 
the docket file. 

From: Charlotte Greenbarg [mailto:dellophobe@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 8:43 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner McMurrian; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of the Chairman; Office of 
Commissioner Argenziano; Nathan Skop 
Subject: FPL rate increase 

Chairman Carter and Commissioners: 

It is particularly outrageous for FPL to be requesting another rate increase this time of 30% in light of its arrogant 
refusal to disclose salaries and perks of its executives and its action to appeal your wise decision that it must 
disclose. 

The appeal will cost yet more taxpayer dollars in a time of rampant unemployment, mortgage foreclosures and 
general misery. This monopoly takes advantage of the situation by spending $2.5 million for corporate aircraft in 
only three months. Additionally, FPL cites need to prepare for growth while the state continues to bleed residents. 

The Broward Coalition, comprised of over 200 condos, HOAs, community organizations and businesses, strongly 
urges you to deny FPL's request. 

Charlotte Greenbarg 
President 
The Broward Coalition, Inc. 
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